
 

 
 

 
From: Claudia Berman [mailto:its_42@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Sunday, September 25, 2016 9:15 PM 

To: City Council; Elaine Doerfling; City Clerk 
Subject: Comments on REPORT 16-0594 CALTRANS PCH/Aviation Project. 

 

Dear Elaine, could you please attach to the upcoming city council agenda? Thank you! 

 

Dear City Council, 

 

Please adopt a resolution to support the CALTRANS PCH/Aviation Project PA&ED. 

 

There are phenomenal businesses on these streets, but mobility and access are difficult. To 

beautify these streets would also attract new customers who would normally just drive through 

Hermosa, therefor increasing sales tax revenues.  

 

These businesses have been making substantial improvements the recent years.  As a city, we 

seem to focus 100% on downtown, but these business need support too.  

 

It would be a shame to move too slowly and miss our ability to get Caltrans funds. 

 

Thank you, 

Claudia Berman  

Hermosa Beach Resident 
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